
 

September 30, 2021 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing in recommendation for Jayla Frasz. I had the pleasure of having Jayla in my Mathematics 9 

class during the 2019-2020 school year at Dr. Martin LeBoldus Catholic High School.  As a high school 

teacher, I have the opportunity to work with a variety of students. I will remember Jayla for her positive 

work ethic, dedication to her educational success, mathematic abilities and bright personality.   

I enjoyed having Jayla in my class.  She is a hard working student and grasps mathematic concepts 

quickly.  The pride she takes in her assignments is evident through her neat, organized and successful 

completion of all tasks.  She has strong math abilities and always worked hard to maintain high marks.  

She possesses reasoning and problem solving skills that will benefit her far outside the math classroom.   

She can always be seen in the hallways at school with a smile on her face and is a delight to have in the 

classroom.  It has been my pleasure to teach her. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Tara Edmands 

Math Teacher 

Regina Catholic Schools 

 

 


